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Lupe Anguiano 

From: "Lupe Anguiano" <languiano@verizon.net> 
To: "Bill Buratto" <bburatto@vceda.org>; "Cheryl Collart" <cheivLcollart@ventura.org>; "Rudy 

Gonzales" <Rudolph.Gonzales@SCE.com>; "Gene E. Rodrigues" <Gene.Rodrigues@sce.com> 
Cc: "Amanda Quintero" <amanda.quintero@csuci.edu>; "Marti DeLaO" <marti.delao@csuci.edu>; 

"Donald Rodriguez, Ph.D." <donald.rodriguez@csuci.edu> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 25, 2007 3:18 PM 
Subject: Proposed Sept. Symposium 

Bill, Cheryl, Rudy, 
CSUCI - Dr. Don Rodriguez, Marti De LaO, Amanda Quintero asked me to notify you that CSUCI is ready to start 
discussion and planning of the proposed "Renewable Energy Symposium." 

Amanda Quintero, Director for Research & Sponsorship Programs and Interim Director for Service Learning & 
civic Engagement at CSUCI will be in touch to schedule a meeting with all interested parties. Cheryl will be 
available the week of May 14th; I left phone messages for each of you - to expect a call from Amanda. 

CSUCI decided to have funding for administration of the Symposium - to be managed by either VCEDA or The 
Ventura County Regional Alliance; Edison had expressed interest in providing partial funding, 

I will serve in the committee as a Volunteer. 

Symposium - Contact Person: 
Amanda Quintero, M.P.A. 
Director for Research & Sponsored Programs 
Interim Director for Service Learning & Civic Engagement 
CSU Channel Island 
One University Drive - Lindero Hall 
Camarillo, CA 93012 
Phone: 805.437.3285 
Fax: 805.437.8817 
E-mail: Amanda.Quintero@csuci.edu 
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